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August 5, 1980

Mr. Richard Schwartz
221 Pickens Street Inc.
221 Pickens IN RESPONSE REFER
Columbia, SC 29205 TO F01A-80-398

Dear Mr. Schwartz:

This is in response' to your letter dated July 29, 1980, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of NUREG-

*

G0662.

We have tried to reach you by phone, but were unable to get a telephone
number for you. There is no NUREG-G0662 at the NRC. However, we are
'nclosing NUREG-0662, Volumes I and II. We hope this is the document
you are seeking.

If you have any questions, please call on (301)492-8133.
.

Sincerely,

/ / /
/ ///n,,

J M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosures: As stated
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